
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 November 15, 2001 

 
 
Mr. Tony Zielinski  

Common Council Administration Manager 
City Clerk's Office 
City Hall, Room 205 

 
 
Dear Mr. Zielinski: 

 
 

The Health Department is submitting grant resolutions for the following 
programs:   
 

Breast and Cervical Cancer Screening Grant -- This is a continuing 
program funded by the State of Wisconsin Division of Health and Family 
Services.  It’s goal is to reduce mortality from breast and cervical 

cancer by increasing the number of low-income and under-served women 50 
years of age and older who are routinely screened and by improving the 
quality of screening, referral and follow-up.  There are minor position 

changes from the prior year’s funding.    
 

Bioterrorism Grant- This resolution is being opened ‘‘in title only’’.  
This is a continuing grant funded by the State of Wisconsin Division of 
Health and Family Services.  Grant funds will be used to develop key 

components or a system that will prepare Milwaukee to better respond to 
threats or acts of terrorism that involve a biologic agent.     
 

All appropriate paperwork is attached.  Thank you for your consideration.   
 

 
Sincerely,  

 

 
 

 

                              Janet Nell 
Administrative Assistant-Sr.  

Attachments 


